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July 16, 2019 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Brent Mital 
Research Analyst  
Deltek 
Email: BrentMital@deltek.com  
 
RE: 19-FOIA-174 RFP 15069 Rebid Inquiry  

 
Dear Mr. Mital: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq.  
 
On June 27, 2019, we received your request which was an inquiry as to whether Metra has established 
an estimated time when [RFP 15069A] would be made public (“Request”).  
 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Procurement department has advised that a date for rebid of the 
above-mentioned RFP has not been established or estimated at this time. 
 
If we can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Angela K. Ollie 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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